
Explanation of STA Request 

This FM Translator Engineering STA Application requests reduced power operation of translator 
station W266BW.   

The attached documentation demonstrates that the proposed facilities will not cause interference 
at the listening locations referenced by the March 11, 2024 letter from James D. Bradshaw, 
Senior Deputy Chief, Audio Division, Media Bureau, to Davis Broadcasting of Atlanta, L.L.C 
(1800B3-KV).  See Letter at 9, n.76.     

Grant of this Application will permit the station to continue to provide its unique programming 
service while permanent solutions are considered. 

A copy of this Application is being served on Tri-State Communications, Inc. by e-mail and 
first-class mail. 

 

 


